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Observations and Suggestions: 

• Faculty members of the department are Convenors/Staff Advisors and members of 

many Committees and Societies in the College. 

• They have organised events around socially relevant themes, and participated in 

providing very useful information during the Pandemic. Many of the events also align 

with the College's Best Practice. 

• The department has organised a large variety of impressive academic and other 

programmes in spite of the constraints related to the Pandemic. They have engaged with 

topics like emotional well-being and pedagogy in the Pandemic context. 

• It has successfully focused on theory and practice integration in all its activities. 

• Department faculty have presented papers in international conferences. Many have 

organised and participated in different workshops. 

• Two faculty members were awarded PhD degrees in this academic session. 

• The department has a detailed and well chalked out future plans section. 

• The department can work towards more publications of research articles. 

• It can create a database giving details of student progression. 
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